

Unit of Federal Program Administration 1560 Broadway, Suite 1100 Denver, CO 80202-5149

September 21, 2020

Susan Hamilton 0550 North Conejos RE-1J P.O. Box 72 La Jara, CO 81140

Dear Susan Hamilton,

Re: 2020-21 Consolidated Federal Programs Application Approval

The Colorado Department of Education (CDE) has reviewed your LEA/BOCES Consolidated Federal Programs Application for fiscal year 2020-21 (July 1, 2020-June 30, 2021) and all <u>applicable</u> Title programs have been given final approval. The Grant Award Letter (GAL) which provides the terms and conditions for the approved programs will be sent to you from CDE's Grants Fiscal Office once final allocations have been received from the US Department of Education.

The LEA/BOCES may begin to request reimbursement for expenditures on or after July 1. Access to the request for funds form can be found at: www.cde.state.co.us/cdefisgrant/requestforfundsforms.

The LEA/BOCES prepared the application using preliminary allocation amounts. Please wait to submit the first budget revision until all of the following have occurred:

- Final allocations are available,
- Completion of the FY 2019-20 End of Year/ Final Expenditure Report and,
- Identification of final carryover amounts for each program.

Congratulations on successfully completing the FY 2020-21 Consolidated Federal Programs Application. CDE appreciates your timely completion of this process. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. Best wishes for the school year.

Sincerely,

Mark Kirkemier, Executive Director Federal Programs Unit Jennifer Austin, Director Office of Grants Fiscal Management

